
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Have your say on the latest proposals for Site C and help shape  

Thame’s future 
 

 Commercial Estates Group and Taylor Wimpey are holding a public exhibition to give 

residents the opportunity to view and comment on the latest proposals for Site C and  

         see how we are progressing with cooperation and consultation. 
 

   We value the input of local residents and take our commitment to consultation very seriously, 

  as demonstrated by CEG’s previous comprehensive public consultation process regarding Site D. 

 

When? Thursday 16 January 2014; 3pm – 8pm 
 

Where? Thame Town Hall Upper Chamber, High Street, Thame  
 

Contact: feedback@thame-southern-gateway.net  
 

 

 

 

The project team will be on hand and will be delighted to deal with any questions you may have. 
 

  We believe that consultation results in better developments more suitable for the local area. 

     We therefore welcome your comments and would encourage you to come and have your  

                                                      say on our proposals. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Site C 


